
2021 Newsrail subscription renewal 
All current Newsrail subscriptions expire following the delivery of our December 2020 edition. If you would 

like to continue to subscribe and continue to receive a great magazine to read each month (and at the same time, 
support the important work of Newport Railway Museum Inc. in conserving rail history) please renew at your 
earliest opportunity. 

Please note that all subscriptions include this Supporter’s Newsletter. Your subscription will also enable you to 
enjoy free entry to the Newport Railway Museum (when the Museum reopens) and entitle you to discounts on the 
purchase of selected books and other merchandise from the Victorian Rail Publishing online shop. 

Option 1: renew online (highly recommended!)
For 2021, subscribers are encouraged to renew online via our website at www.vicrailpublishing.com.a  u/renew   

where you will find options to renew Newsrail. Using our secure online payment facility, you can enter your VISA
or Mastercard details and receive immediate confirmation of payment receipt.  

Option 2: complete the form below and return with cheque or 
money order, or request over-the-phone/direct deposit payment
12-month subscription options:

Newsrail subscription (includes Supporters’ Newsletter)  $150
OR

Supporters’ Newsletter subscription only (no Newsrail)  $  45

Want your Supporters’ Newsletter printed and posted rather than emailed?

Additional charge to cover printing and postage costs  $  15

Title:              Given names:                                                                Surname:                                                        

Address:                                                                                                                                                                         

Suburb/City:                                                                                                       State:                     Postcode:             

Phone:                                                                       Email:                                                                                            

 I enclose a cheque*/money order payable to Victorian Rail Publishing Inc. for the sum of:                         

 Please call me by phone to arrange an over-the-phone credit card payment, or direct deposit payment. 

Please mail your completed form to Victorian Rail Publishing Inc., PO Box 6261 West Footscray VIC 3012 
or email to subscriptions@vicrailpublishing.com.au. 

NB: if you wish to receive multiple copies of Newsrail or the Supporters’ Newsletter each month (eg one for
you and one for a friend) please email us and we will be happy to arrange this for you. 

* Please note that subscriptions are not active until funds have cleared. 


